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Board Direction 
01.SH.0235 

 

 

The application for extension of time was given due consideration at a board meeting 

held on 28th June 2017, resulting in the following decision. 

 

 

Grant an extension of the period for the making of an application for substitute 

consent for a further period of 4 weeks . 

 

Reasons and Considerations – as follows: 

 

The Board noted the request made for an extension of the period for the making of 

the application for substitute consent in this instance, and taking into account the 

circumstances pertaining to this case, was of the opinion that an extension of 4 

weeks as requested by the applicant would be reasonable and appropriate to enable 

completion of application documentation. 

 
 

Note: please bring the circular PL1/2017 to the attention of the applicant, with 

respect to 2014 EIA Directive requirements. 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 28th June 2017 

 Conall Boland   

 


